
Meeting Minutes June 24, 2024 
Cascade Municipal Utilities Board 

 
The members of CMU were in attendance at the Cascade City Council meeting on Monday, June 
24th.  No action/discussion or voting was taken by board members during this meeting.  Board 
member VanderLugt did approach the podium to give his input and thoughts during the 
discussion regarding cameras being placed at City Hall.   
 
Board members disbursed at various times during the meeting once this agenda item was 
discussed.   
 
________________________                                           __________________________  
Secretary, Shontele Orr                                                               Chairman, Barb Gross    
 


